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July 28, 2023 
 
 
Waller – Lightfoot – Skiffes Creek 230 kV Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
At Dominion Energy, we are committed to updating you about our projects in your community.  
 
In June, we completed rebuilding approximately 13 miles of transmission line between our 
Lightfoot, Waller, and Skiffes Creek substations in Williamsburg, York County, and James City 
County, Virginia. The rebuild was constructed in the same right of way with new single-circuit 
and double-circuit weathering steel H-frame structures. This project improves electric reliability 
and resiliency for area residential and commercial customers. 
 
Danger tree removal continues this summer between our Waller and Lightfoot substations. 
Danger trees are outside the right of way but have the potential to come within ten feet of the 
transmission wires or structures if they were to fall. Removing these trees is necessary to 
prevent power outages to large areas during major storms. We expect to complete forestry work 
in early fall.   
 
Where both danger tree removal and construction are complete, we will remove access roads 
and wooden matting and will restore the right of way to its original condition. You may notice our 
crews or contractors in the right of way through winter monitoring the re-stabilization effort. 
Temporary silt fencing will remain until vegetation re-establishes. Please do not disturb 
rehabilitation areas. 
 
For more information about this project, visit DominionEnergy.com/Waller. For information about 
our construction process, visit our website at powerlines101.dominionenergy.com. 
 
Thank you for your patience while we completed this important reliability project. For questions 
or concerns, please contact us by calling 888-291-0190 or by sending an email to 
powerline@dominionenergy.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 


